
Cape Coral Bass Club 

 

January Newsletter 
DECEMBER REGULAR CLUB TOURNAMENT RESULTS EAST 

BURNT STORE CHAIN 

1st Place – Ed McFall  # 10.89 

2nd Place – Mark Stookey  #9.20 

3rd Place – John Hodgin  #9.18 

BIG BASS 

Ed McFall #6.25     Jim Blackwell  #3.69 

Mini-Bucks Final Hospital Chain 

1st Place – Marty Robinson #16.35 



2nd Place – Bobby Ruggles  #10.66 

3rd Place – Jim Lewis #8.71 

Big Bass 

Marty Robinson #7.30 

 

PRESIDENT’S NOTES 

Attention all club and prospective members, 

Hope you all had a wonderful Christmas blessed by being 

around family and friends. And with that, wishing you a happy 

prosperous (and much better) New Year. And lots of fish??? 

Congratulations to the 2020 Cape Coral Bass Club Mini Bucks 

winner Marty Robinson with a very impressive weight of 16.35 

anchored with a big bass of 7.30, and  2nd place winner Bobby 

Ruggles having a total weight of 10.66 with a nice bass of 4.93. 

Jim Lewis followed up with 8.91 to take third. 

Next meeting for the Cape Coral Bass Club is on Tuesday, 

January 5th at 7:30 PM.  We will start check in around 7:00 PM. 

Arrive early and stop by the bar for food, refreshments and 

conversation. At this meeting will be the selection of officers 

for the 2021-2022 season to be voted on in February. If you 

have pre-paid for the tournament and elect not to attend, a 



board member will draw your boat position for you. Points are 

still not awarded for attending due to the COVID situation. 

Please continue to mail in your entry fees to Lori.  The earlier 

you mail your check, the earlier you draw your boat position at 

the meeting. You may pay entry fees at the meeting. A late 

entry fee of $5 paid at the ramp will be collected for all 

tournaments except the opens. Take into consideration that 

the next club tournaments are two days back to back and each 

count as one tournament. January 9th is on Lake Placid (club 

tournament #10) replacing the November tournament 

cancelled due to weather and January 10th on Lake June (club 

tournament #11). Thus paying at the ramp will incur a $10 late 

fee for both days.  

Hope to see you at the meeting. Any questions, please feel free 

to call me. 

Mike 

 

NEW BUSINESS AND REMINDERS 

If anyone is interested in purchasing a club shirt please see Lori 

Snow.  We will have both short and long sleeve shirts in various 

sizes and colors with the club logo printed on them  

If anyone still needs to make reservations for accommodations 

for Lake Placid and Lake June hotel info can be found on our 



website by clicking on the accommodations link on our club 

schedule page. 

If anyone is interested in fishing the January Open Tournament 

at Lake Kennedy on January 23rd there is still time to sign up.  

Visit to access the registration form on our home page 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 Our next club meeting is on January 5th, at 7:30 pm at 

Nemo’s Sports Café 

Our next club tournaments are on Saturday, January 9th at Lake 

Placid and Sunday January 10th at Lake June. 

Our January Open Tournament will be held on Saturday, 

January 23rd at Lake Kennedy.    

Happy New Year everyone and have a great rest of the month.  

See you at the next meeting 

 

website – www.capecoralbassclub.com 

e­mail – capecoralbassclub@comcast.net 

…Follow us on “Facebook 


